
Mr. and Mrs. Kerkor Nalbandian 
2005 De Koven Avenue 
Racine, Wisconsin 53403 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Nalbandian: 

May 18, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 5.00 
(five dollars) which you were kind enough to give to the Diocese. 

Our receipt No . 24165 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

st 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


